TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD
Testing Announcement
The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board is accepting applications and testing for the position of Communications Dispatcher.  This position will be responsible for receiving and disseminating citizen calls for service, telephone, computer, radio, and alarm system calls.  Testing is scheduled for Monday, March 27, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.  Detailed test notices will be sent out to those making application for this position.

Qualifications
Previous experience in receiving and transmitting telephone, radio, including experience in law enforcement work preferred and high school graduate or equivalent; or any equivalent combination of experience and training which provides the required knowledge, skills and abilities.  Demonstrates computer literacy.  Passage of a written exam, physical and background check required for offer of employment.

Salary range: 
The beginning salary is $45,883 per year, with annual step raises to $58,605.  Benefits include Alabama State Retirement (Tier 1); Health Insurance $50/ month single, $100/month family; 12 paid holidays; and paid leave beginning at 10 days/year and increasing with seniority.  

Applications are available online at jobs.tuscco.com, in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 714 Greensboro Avenue, Suite G-78, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling (205) 464-8400.  
Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer
